HEARING BOARD
of the
FEATHER RIVER AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, pursuant to the California Health and Safety Code that on Thursday, August 15, 2024, at 3:00 PM, the Hearing Board of the Feather River Air Quality Management District (FRAQMD) will conduct a public hearing to consider the petition for an Order of Abatement for agricultural engines owned or operated by:

#24-01-O – 7 Generations Producers LLC, Justin Eve

The hearing will be held in the FRAQMD Conference Room located at 541 Washington Avenue, Yuba City, California 95991.

If you have any questions or comments about the hearing, please call Karla Sanders at (530) 634-7659 extension 205. Interested persons may present oral or written comments on the petitions at the public hearing or may submit or mail their comments to Christopher D. Brown, AICP, APCO, 541 Washington Avenue, Yuba City, CA 95991. All comments must be in writing and must be received no later than 5:00 p.m. on August 14, 2024.

Persons wishing to attend the public hearing should notify the Clerk of the Hearing Board in order to be informed of any changes regarding the scheduling of the hearing. The petition is available for inspection at the FRAQMD office.



______________________
Rachelle Channel
CLERK OF THE HEARING BOARD
FEATHER RIVER AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT

DATED:	July 9, 2024
